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Workers have the  
right to negotiate

Students have the  
right to good schools

WE’RE  
FIGHTING  
FOR BOTH

More than 55,000 CUPE education workers in Ontario have walked off the job. 
We’re not teachers but we are the backbone of your schools and we keep  
them running.  

Stand with us for student success and good jobs.
The Ford Conservatives have cut funding for schools by $800 per student.  
That means Ontario schools are missing $1.6 billion in 2021-2022 alone. 

These cuts mean that workers are struggling with poverty wages while  
students aren’t getting the services they need to succeed.

Instead of letting us freely negotiate, the Ford Conservatives are  
bullying us to accept less than students need and workers deserve. 

We are fighting to guarantee:

	 	 Services for students
	 	 Safe and healthy schools
	 	 Good jobs for workers

Students, Parents, and Education Workers  
Deserve Better. 
You can show your support for student success and good jobs:

	 	 Join our picket line and raise your voice
	 	 Call on your school board to demand more from this Government
	 	 Call your MPP; scan the  

	 QR code below to find 
	 their phone number




